
June 3, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Ruffin Prevost 

Parascope 

11288 Ventura Blvd., #904 

Studio City, CA 91604 

 

Dear Mr. Prevost: 

 

Enclosed please find a copy of the videotape that was recently donated to the Assassination Records 

Review Board. 

 

In addition, I have enclosed a copy of our agency brochure which provides information about the 

Review Board.  Please be sure also to sign the form I’ve enclosed and return it to me in the posted 

envelope I have provided.  It is important to return this to me no later than one day after the date 

posted on the stamp as it is government metered mail, and there are time limits. 

 

I have included a receipt for your purchase of the VHS copy of the video. Thank you for sending the 

check and return Federal Express label so quickly. 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Assassination Records Review Board.  Please do not hesitate to 

contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosure 

 


